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Comments from Switzerland--Approval by mail: Kenya: Electricity Modernization Project 
(SREP) (IBRD) 

 
 
 
Dear Mafalda, 
 
Under consideration also of the answers from IBRD to the questions and concerns we raised 
about the Kenya Electricity Modernization Project, we are happy to support the approval of a 
USD 7.5 million SREP grant funding as proposed. 
 
We trust the IBRD and the Government of Kenya to take the considerations raised in our 
questions and comments into account during the project implementation, in line with their 
answers. 
 
Thank you and best regards 
Daniel 
 
 
Daniel Menebhi 
Program Manager 
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